
From: Erin Lutz [mailto:elutz@avondaleaz.gov]  
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 9:06 AM 
To: John Manobianco 
<john.manobianco.btzw@statefarm.com>; sscleveland@gmail.com; renee.sierraridgebuilders@cox.net 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Thank you Estrella Rotary! & Pictures 1 of 2 
  

 
  
I want to thank you so much for your assistance with our annual Thanksgiving luncheon.  The turkeys 
you purchased provided by the Litchfield School district were delicious.  We were able to serve over 140 
people at the center and another 70 home delivered meal participants.  You all coming to serve makes 
this luncheon extra special for the seniors, and assists our staff so much.   We appreciate it so much, and 
are looking forward to the upcoming Holiday luncheon on Dec 20th!  Thank you and have a very happy 
Thanksgiving holiday with your family and friends.   
  
  
  
Thank you, 
Erin Lutz 
Senior Services Coordinator 
Neighborhood & Family Services Department- City of Avondale 
(623) 333-2741  
www.avondaleAZ.gov/seniors 
Find us on Facebook:  www.facebook.com/AvondaleSeniorCenter/ 
 


